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This week our special story has been 
‘The Little Red Hen’. The children 
have learnt how to retell this story 
using actions and a special drawing 
called a story map. You could ask 
your child if they can tell you the 
story at home!   

In the story, the Little Red Hen 
collects some wheat and takes it to 
the mill to be ground into flour. She 
then uses the flour to bake some 
bread. This inspired us to make our 
very own bread rolls! The children 
did a super job of mixing the 
ingredients and kneading the dough. 
There has been a delicious smell of 
bread in the Unit all week!   

Last term all children came home with a copy of our ‘Book Drop’ book, ‘What Happened to You?’ This was a special book 
for the children to keep. We would love it if you could scan this QR code and complete the questionnaire all about the book 
with your child. Thank you! 😊

Teens numbers
Next week in our maths lessons we are going to be 
focusing on the teens numbers 11-19. It would be great 
if you could encourage your child to look out for these 
numbers when they are out and about - house 
numbers, bus numbers and car registration plates are 
great places to look!  

Repetition and practise is key when it comes to 
recalling these numbers. Please also help your child to 
remember that it is important that the number 1 
comes first.  

There are also some fab episodes of Numberblocks 
that focus on these numbers! 


